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I've lived in Oregon almost all my life and remember my first election I got to vote in-

person in 1988. It was a community event that brought people together. My mother 

was an election volunteer and was proud to serve our community, carefully handling 

each ballot. This is our sacred duty and responsibility to return to holding elections in-

person and guard our chain of custody with our precious, valuable votes. It's the most 

secure way to ensure that our vote is legitimate and not tampered with, and it is the 

ONLY way to restore faith in our elections. I am completely in support of SB 210.  


